
 
 

Thursday, April 13, 2017 



 
The 2017 Employee Health and Safety Fair was a big success in the new location at 
Liberty Hall at the Factory!  Lunch was provided and there were many door prizes.  We 



hope our employees enjoyed their time today and got some useful information to live a 
more healthy and safe lifestyle.  Thank you to all employees who worked hard to put on 
this event today, especially our HR team and all of the volunteers. 
 

City of Franklin Firefighters, Alex Enochs, Captain Clay Mackey and Captain Scott 
Mainord recently receive a Citizen Commendation Award during the Metro Nashville 
Police Department’s annual awards ceremony.  These off-duty firefighters were 
traveling north on I-65 when they saw a vehicle fully engulfed in flames. Without 
hesitation, they removed the unresponsive driver from the burning vehicle and rendered 
aid until Metro medics arrived.  Their heroic actions undoubtedly saved the man's life. 
 

Thank you notes!  Sanitation and Environmental Services employee Nate Ridley 
received a nice thank you notes this week. See below. 
 
David, from Westhaven, wanted to give a shout out to Nate Ridley for coming out and talking 
to him. He is in a new area of Westhaven and his home is a bit off by itself. Nate took the time 
to go out and see David and give him his business card. David was very impressed with the 
great customer service and wanted to let us know what a professional and nice person Nate 
Ridley is.  
 
Many of us are off tomorrow in commemoration of Good Friday leading into Easter 
weekend.  A big thank you to all of our City team members that will be working and 
serving the community over the holiday.   
 
Enjoy your holiday weekend and thanks for all you do!   
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